BUCKIMNGHAM PALACE

10th December, 2008

Dear Mr. Harvey,
I have been asked to thank you and the Members of the Anglican
Network in Canada for your kind letter containing loyal greetings to The Queen,

sent on the occasion of your Inaugural Synod which was held from 13th to 15th
November in Burlington, Ontario.

Her Majesty much appreciates the assurance of your prayers and, in

return, sends her warm, good wishes to all those who were present.

Yours sincerely,

David Ryan

Director, Private Secretary’s Office

The Right Reverend Donald F. Harvey



